
Based on complaints from the field of some customers experiencing a shimmy after the Customer Satisfaction 

Notification V41 was completed, the procedure for priming the new Steering Damper was reviewed and has 

been updated in the Dealer Instructions. The new steps can be found on page 4 and must be done before the 

new steering damper is installed. 

FCA appreciates your support!
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